
 

 

 

TO:  National School Lunch, School Breakfast and Special Milk Program Sponsors 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: National School Lunch Program Sponsors (NSLP) 

FROM: Cheryl Resha, Education Manager    

  Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and Adult Education 

 

DATE: January 27, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: Operational Memorandum #07-12 

  NSLP Reimbursement and Government Commodity Adjustments  

 

Payments due to the Department of Administrative Services (DAS) Food Distribution office, 

which are related to receipt of commodity foods, have been subtracted from the November 2011 

NSLP reimbursement checks.  The attached report provides the total adjusted payment or the 

unadjusted amount that will be subtracted from subsequent NSLP reimbursement checks.  This 

information is provided for accounting purposes and will be posted on the Connecticut State 

Department of Education Web site along with this memorandum at 

http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/cwp/view.asp?a=2626&q=322550#OpM. 

 

Questions regarding the amount billed by the DAS should be directed to the Food Distribution 

office at 860-713-5147.  Questions regarding the calculated NSLP reimbursement amounts may 

be directed to Avis Kelly at 860-807-2078.  
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